
 

CUPERTINO ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT REVIEW COMMITTEE 
NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Cupertino Economic 
Development Committee scheduled for Wednesday, November 10, 2021, is hereby 
postponed.  
 
The meeting is now tentatively scheduled for December 15, 2021, at 10:00 a.m. In 
accordance with Government Code 54953(e), this will be a teleconference meeting 
without a physical location to help stop the spread of COVID-19. A notice to 
confirm the new date for this meeting along with the agenda will be posted at least 
72 hours in advance. 
 
Dated this 4th day of November, 2021. 
 
 

_/s/Tina Kapoor_____________ 
Liaison 

 


